
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                          
      
 
 

 

            

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Gerard School 
40 Foster Street 

Winnipeg MB    R2L1V7 

Telephone:  (204) 667-4862     Fax: (204) 668-7932 

Email: stgerard@shaw.ca   Web: www.stgerardschool.net 

April 2022 Newsletter 

2022/2023 REGISTRATION PACKAGES 
20 

Registration packages were due back 
on  Friday, February 25th! 

 

Thank you to all those families who promptly returned 
their fully completed registration packages. 

 

If you are planning to have your child(ren) 
return to St. Gerard in September, and have not yet 

completed/returned the package and fee(s) 
 ~ please do so immediately.   

 
We will be phoning families who have not 

returned their packages. 
 

We have limited space in grades – spread the 
word to families and friends who may want their 

children to attend our school 
 

 
 

2022/2023 Uniform Fitting 
 

April 19 – 20, 2022 
 

(10:00 – 2:00) 
 

Orders must be placed 
online by April 25, 2022. 

 
Full details will be sent to 

families by email. 
 

 
 

Principal’s Message 
 “I am the resurrection and the life.  

 He who believes in Me, though he nay die, shall live” 
~John 11:25~ 

 

 

 

 

The greatest gift of Easter is Hope.  We hope with confidence in God, in his ultimate 

sacrifice, with the goodness and love he has shared with us that nothing can take away, His 

only begotten Son.  In Easter we rejoice, are thankful and are assured that all is forgiven so 

we can have eternal life.  From our St. Gerard Community to your family may you have a 

blessed and wonderful Easter Season. 

God Bless! 
          

Miss Gilbert 
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Thank you! 
 

“A can of soup is a small thing but 
through it you share the love of the 

Risen Jesus” 
 

Thank you to all the families 

who sent food  donations for 

our Lenten Alms Giving. 

 

We collected 35 boxes that we 

gave to Missionaries of Charity. 
 

Awesome Work!  

 
 

 

Vision & Hearing Testing 

 
 

 
 

 

A reminder that we will  be doing  

Vision Testing in May for Grades 

Kindergarten – Grade 8. Hearing 

Testing as well as Vision will be done 

for Grades Kindergarten, 3 & 7 only.  

 

Information to follow. 

 

 

Parking News 
 
 
 

When dropping off and/or picking up your 
children on Foster Street, make sure you 

are parked on the correct side of the road. 
(And not in the bus spot)  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Pizza Lunch 
 

St. Gerard will continue with 
pizza lunch every Friday that we 

are at school. 
 

Lunches must be  
pre-ordered on 

Wednesday – no 
exceptions 

 

Daily milk sales will also 
continue – white or chocolate at 

$1.00 cash or a book of  
10 tickets for $9.00 

 
 
 
 

 
Donuts for Donation for Ukraine 

 
 

Thank you for the generosity of our 
community in supporting our 

Fundraising for Ukraine. 
You raised $1,200.00 which will be 

matched by the Red Cross 
 

Way to go St. Gerard Family! 
 
 

 
 
 

As winter doesn’t seem to want 
to leave us yet, please send a 

dry pair of socks and 
mitts/gloves in your child’s 

backpack. 
 

  

 

 


